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Our Reference: 26-08-2010 - 123459
Information Commissioner’'s Office Reference: FS50241387

Dear Mr Holland
Request for IPCC email dated 6 July 2006

Thank you for your request dated 26 August 2010 under the Environmental Information
Regulations 2004.

Following your recent conversation with the Information Commissioner's Office, the Met Office
is already in the process of reconsidering whether or not to release the email dated 6 July 2006
which was previously withheld from disclosure in our letter to you dated 25 March 2009. The
Met Office is considering this release of information as part of Informal Resolution of your
previous request under ICO case reference FS50241387.

The Met Office will therefore close your request dated 26 August 2010 and you will be
contacted by the central Ministry of Defence Freedom of Information Unit with a response
shortly.

Yours sincerely,

FOIl Manager



